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The 38 session of the UPR

Statement in Sierra Leone’s review session
Madame President

Sudan warmly welcomes the delegation of Sierra Leone to the 38th session of the UPR working group, and thanks them for presenting their detailed National report.

Sudan welcomes the steps taken so far by the Government of Sierra Leone in fighting corruption, including through the amendment of the Anti-Corruption Act.
In a constructive spirit, Sudan would like to recommend the following:

1- To allocate sufficient resources to the health sector for upgrading and equipping health-care facilities in order to provide quality basic and comprehensive Health- care system.
2- Continue efforts to fight against corruption and strengthen institutional capacities to effectively detect and investigate cases of corruption including through implementing the amended Anticorruption Act.
3- Continue efforts to improve access to quality education, especially by ensuring the implementation of the education sector plan, and pursue efforts towards gender equality in education.
We wish Sierra Leone successful results of this review.
I thank you Madam President.
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